
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Large Group Account Migration to the  
Digital Health Plan (DHP) Web Enrollment Tool 

 
Beginning in November 2012, we will be migrating our large group accounts to our 
Digital Health Plan (DHP) web enrollment tool. The migration will take place 
approximately 75-90 days before each account’s renewal date. Account-specific 
migration dates and enrollment details regarding the transition will be communicated in 
advance of the migration.   

 
• Please feel free to call the field service representative assigned to your account 

with questions. 
 

• If you are not currently using web enrollment, please contact your Blue Cross 
field service representative to learn more. 

 
 
 
 

 


